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Greetings to all
MacArthur 1962 Alumni

The reunion committee has put together
plans for our 55-year Reunion.

CAN YOU REALLY BELIEVE 55 YRS, WOW!

We want you to look at your calendars and mark October 20" and 215t for this gathering
of classmates this fall. The following is the most important information you need for
planning your attendance at the 55" reunion.

We are charging $75.00 per person for two nights of laughter and gossip plus food.
We will have a cash bar for those who want to have a libation or five.

FRIDAY: We are having our WELCOME GET TOGETHER at La Fonda on Main Ave. La
Fonda has a room for us plus a patio. Both have a fireplace to warm your tush if
needed.

SATURDAY: We will gather at the Petroleum Club for continuous “laughter and
gossip” plus food,

Dress will be casual Friday since some might be getting in late. Saturday night will
be casual business - no formal attire required.

We have set up the Marriott Courtyard on Broadway for the out of town folks who
may need accommodations. [CLICK HERE] for booking site.

We are sending the reunion information early so you can plan your trip and days away to
join the FUN.

Please reply as soon as possible by clicking [CLICK] so you can let us know if you are going
to come, or thinking about coming. We want to know how many are interested in seeing
all the classmates again since it has been 5 years since our last reunion.

Thank you for your interest!

Gary Nagel for the
Class of '62 55™ Reunion Committee

Website: MacArthur Class of '62
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